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Issue: Boston School has been awarded a 21st Century Community Learning Center (21CCLC) grant amounting to $150,000 per year for the next three years to deliver academic and cultural enrichment programs during non-school hours. The program provides for two additional years of funding at reduced amounts provided the learning center meets requirements as stipulated by the grant. This is the second time in three years that a school in the Nelson County School District has been named a recipient of one of these coveted grants. Bloomfield Middle School earned the same grant two years ago and formed Blazer Learning Center as a result. Boston Learning Center will launch this summer with an initial set of summer enrichment sessions. During the school year the center will provide homework help, intervention services for struggling students and a wide variety of enrichment activities through a broad array of community partners, including co-applicant St. Catherine College. 
